
From: Lisa Jane Chilvers <outlook_0A34A630F44DA108@outlook.com> 

Date: 26 May 2021 at 13:32:51 BST 

To: licensing@wyre.gov.uk 

Subject: Valiants Farm - Licencing Act 2003 - Application for new 

premises licence 2003 

 
  
Dear Sir, 
I feel it necessary to write this email to support the above application. 
Having lived in Out Rawcliffe Village for many years I totally agree that Valiants is a great 
venue for all types of events.  The surrounding fields are idyllic for outdoor weddings, with 
views that create a haven of tranquillity.  
Valiants Farm sits on the out skirts of the village and it will bring life back to what was once a 
hive activity.  
There is no heart to the village since the loss of the school and no place for the residence to 
meet socially in relaxing surroundings. 
I have been to all the previous events at Valiants Farm, and they are extremely well 
organised, there is security in large numbers, transport is made available for people who do 
not live locally. 
The organisation is outstanding and a credit to the owner, the safety of his guest is 
paramount, and no one feels unsafe. 
During the uncertain times during the pandemic having a place to relax and events to look 
forward to would certainly give peoples mental health a boost knowing there was something 
taking place in our village. 
I fully support this application and hopefully you will see the advantages it will bring to the 
area. 
Yours faithfully 
Miss L Chilvers 
  
  
  

 


